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VTP/ELB/KAR/Year 3/Roman Enrichment Day 
 
21st June 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
The Year 3 classes are having a Roman enrichment day on the following days: 
 

Diamond – Monday 5th July 2021 
Opal – Tuesday 6th July 2021 

Pearl – Wednesday 7th July 2021 
 
We will be designing and making our own Roman shields, creating our own Julius Caesar crowns and will be having a 
go at some Roman soldier marching and formations!  
 
The children can come into school, on their class date, dressed as a Roman! 
 
This does not need to be a full costume, it can be a pillow case as a tunic, with a tie around the waist, or the children 
can wear red and make their own armour or mini shields from cardboard. We will be making costume parts in 
school, so the children can just wear red or brown to match the Roman theme if they wish.  
 
The children can wear sandals (like a Roman) but they will need to be suitable and safe to wear to school and have a 
strap at the back. Alternatively, the children can wear normal school shoes or trainers. 
 
Apart from their usual book bag and packed lunch, if they have one, the children do not need to bring anything else 
into school.  
 
The classes are celebrating our Roman day on different days so that we do not disrupt forest school, cooking or 
swimming sessions for any class. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Huggens    Mr Kitney   Mrs Waller  
 


